
 

 

     

 
DATE:  June 11, 2020 

TOPIC: Renewal of Gaggle.Net, Inc.  

PREPARED BY: Christopher Edman 

 

Recommended for: 

☒ Action 

☒ Discussion 

☒ Information 

 

Purpose/Background: 

The District’s Contract with Gaggle.Net, Inc. is up for renewal. Gaggle provides archiving services 

for all adults using SD74.org domain emails, past and present. Gaggle provided a Contract that 

locks in the pricing structure for the full three year term; however, the number of accounts will 

fluctuate from year to year. 

District Legal Counsel has reviewed the Contract and found it acceptable, as presented. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

$3,410 for 2020-2021 (price will fluctuate from year to year based on the number of accounts) 

The District paid $3,195 in 2019-2020 with Gaggle.Net, Inc. 

The unit price of $9 per year for active accounts and $4 per year for dormant accounts remained 

unchanged and will continue through 2023. 

 

Recommendation: 

    It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to renew the   

    the Gaggle.Net, Inc. contract from July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2023, and pay for services for the  

    2020-21 school year in the amount of $3,410. 

 

Executive Summary 

Finance Committee Meeting 


